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SEP 24 2012

Dear San Diego City Councilmembers:

We understand that proposals are being set for the construction of a Power Plant in the
vicinity of our neighborhood. Although we understand that the demand of utilities has risen
and the future will demand additional resources, we are concerned that this planned site will
not only affect our local economy (devaluing homes and businesses), but will impact the
aesthetics of Mission Trails Park, the community and influence the health on its citizens.

As a business owner and concerned citizen of San Diego County and the city of Santee, I
extend to you my hopes that you will not agree to this proposal without highly considering
the significance behind its construction. A simple question you can ask yourself: How would
I feel if I lived within a mile of this site? What will this visual eyesore do to my home
value, the tourism and growth of the community?

We depend on you to voice our concerns and hope you will be aware of matters that affect the
people of your community.

Thank you for your time in reading our concerns!

SIncerely,

Ned Norman and staff
N2 Creations

Santee, California



